
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WESTERN MONMOUTH UTILITIES AUTHORITY 

 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Commissioners of the Western Monmouth Utilities 

Authority will hold a Special Meeting for the purpose of evaluating the submissions of 

RFP’s for the positions advertised for Professional Appointments at the WMUA. The 

meeting will be held on Thursday, February 2, 2017 at 6pm at the offices of the Western 

Monmouth Utilities Authority, 103 Pension Road, Manalapan, NJ.  No business will be 

conducted at this meeting and it will be closed to the Public. 

 

/S/ Stephan McEnery, CHAIRMAN 


